What's Happening at ELE

Dear Ellison Family,

Please remember that our parking lot is for staff only. Drop off and pick up in the parking lot creates a very dangerous situation for staff and their families who are arriving or departing.

Clean out the Clutter is happening at school right now. If you have electronics for recycling, we have a bin in the foyer. Scrap metal or broken metal objects? Put them in the large green bin beside the Diabetes donation box. We will be paid for any metal that it donated. Please do not add anything to the large blue container in the parking lot.

Cross Country running begins the first week back, and we have a few races already booked. More on that right after the break!

Term Two Learning Summaries will be sent home tomorrow. Please sign and return the envelope so that we can re-use them in June.

Talent Show is on Thurs. and you are invited! 12:15pm in the gym.

We all hope that you are able to enjoy some wonderful, relaxing family time over the next two weeks. We will be back refreshed and ready to go for the last term of the year!



"I am always ready to learn, although I do not always like being taught"

Winston Churchill

What's Happening

Last Grade Three Swim Lesson - Wednesday, March 13th

Term Two Learning Summaries - Wed. March 13th

Last Day before Spring Break - Friday, March 15th

School Closed for Spring Break - Monday, March 18th to Monday, April 1st

School Re-opens after Spring Break and Easter - Tuesday, April 2nd

PAC Meeting - Tuesday, April 9th in the library at 7pm

 $\textbf{Gardom Lake Information Session - Thurs. April $11^{th} @ 6pm for Grade Four parents/guardians.}$